
 
 

                 B E L L   C A N A D A  B U L L E T I N  November 26, 2018 
 
 
TO: BELL CANADA CRAFT & SERVICES MEMBERS 
 
 
Greetings, 
  
Sisters and Brothers,  
 
This morning, a letter went out to all Bell Craft Unifor members from Bernard 
Leduc offering a retirement incentive to long tenured employees.   
 
Unifor is told by the company that this went out in error.  For several days now 
the union has been trying to arrange a meeting with senior management of Bell 
Canada to try to discuss the rumours of a VSP.  We have yet to be able to secure a 
date for this meeting.  
 
Your union remains committed to a balanced approach if and when discussions of 
a VSP take place with the company and your bargaining committee.  

 
In Solidarity, 
 
Bell Craft & Services Bargaining Committee 
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